

Mount Morris Central School District

October 14th, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

In honor of Veterans Day, we are going to be creating a "Wall of Honor" to commemorate the service of our veterans in our community. Students, faculty, and community members are encouraged to bring in pictures of family members/friends who have served in the military. These photos will be displayed in the hallway.

If you would like to contribute to this, please send in a photo with your child to give to his or her classroom teacher. All pictures will be photocopied and returned back to your child. Please be sure to write your child's name and grade/teacher on the back of the photo so it can be returned. If your picture is an original that you are concerned about, please bring that to our attention, so that we can use extra care when handling. Deadline for submitting pictures is **Friday**, **October 28th**. This will allow our committee time to print and add them to our "Wall of Honor."

Please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and turn it in with the picture that is being submitted. Be sure to include the name, military branch, and service dates of the veteran.

We are looking forward to honoring our veterans in the community. If you have any questions, please reach out to someone on the Veterans Day Committee.

Sincerely,

Student's Relationship To Veteran:

The Veterans Day Committee
Kellee Bradley, Susanne Clemens, Denise Davis, Billie Jo Thompson, and Kim Thompson
ddavis@mtmorriscsd.org

Please fill out and return with a picture to your child's teacher NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, OCTOBER 28t Name of Veteran:
Years of Service:
Military Branch: